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Summary:

General S. Pretorian requests increased staffing for all the District Centers of Territorial
Exploitation in Romania. He lists the responsibilities and resources required to supply
both Romanian and Soviet armies and states that the current levels of staffing are
insufficient.

Original Language:

Romanian
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